
Gilmore City-Bradgate Community School 
West Bend-Mallard Community School                                                                                    
Board of Directors Joint Meeting  
Tuesday, June 18, 2024 
Gilmore City-Bradgate Board Room 
 

Minutes 

The meeting was called to order at 6:24 pm by President Devin Ellrich and President John Zaugg.  The 
following members were present:  Dave Bruellman, Jillian Hansen, Nicole Myer, Chris Montag, Dawn 
Schmidt, and Lisa Traub for WBM and Marsha Habben, Logan Peters, April Smith, and Abbi Telford for 
GCB.  Absent – None  

Visitors:  Dr. Bob Olson, Crystal Eggers, and Rachel Montag 

It was moved by Telford for GCB and Bruellman for WBM to approve the agenda.  Seconded by Habben 
for GCB and Hansen for WBM.  All ayes, motion carried unanimously.   

Discussion was held between both boards about having joint field trips with the elementary students.  They 
feel that this is a good way for the kids to get to know each other better before they are joined together in 
6th grade with the whole grade sharing agreement.  They also would like to look into having a joint end of 
the year track and field day as well.   
 
West Bend Mallard board members would like to continue to discuss baseball in the fall at the next joint 
board meeting.  Both boards would like to get a report from the new Superintendent Paul Peppmeier that is 
similar to what the past Superintendent Amanda Schmidt did that would share with each board important 
things happening with the other board.   
 
Both boards agree 2 meetings a year – one in the fall and one in the spring works well.  Next meeting will 
be set later but will look at having it this Fall.   
 
At 7:00 pm it was moved by Telford for GCB and Bruellman for WBM to adjourn.  All ayes, motion 
carried unanimously. 

______________________________________ ________________________________ 

Devin Ellrich, President    Crystal Eggers, Secretary 

______________________________________ ________________________________ 

John Zaugg, President     Crystal Eggers, Secretary 


